
EASTER 

AT 

STONE ST. MARY’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Easter Worships – Monday 25th March 

We are holding two Easter worships again this year in our school hall. The KS1 

including Reception worship will be at 9.30am and KS2 will hold their worship at 

2.00pm. We will be sharing songs, readings, and poems to celebrate the Easter 

story. All parents are welcome to join us, please leave prams and pushchairs 

outside where possible to enable more room in the hall. 

Easter Raffle 

We will again this year hold our popular school Easter raffle for the children. We will be raffling 

many chocolate prizes. Tickets will be on sale at £1.00 per strip, from Wednesday 20th March during 

the school day.  

Please send your child in school with some money to buy raffle tickets.  

If you would like to donate prizes to the Easter raffle, please drop them into 

the school office, all donations gratefully received. 

Decorated Egg Competition 

This year we are asking the children to decorate an Easter egg.  

The Egg can be a blown egg, paper mache egg, shrink wrap eggs, etc.  

Who can find the most creative way to decorate an egg? Anything 

goes and we look forward to seeing your unique creations. 

Please make sure that the egg is clearly named or in a named 

container. The eggs will be judged on Wednesday 27th March so 

please ensure they are brought into school on or before this day. 

Easter Cake Sale – Wednesday 27th March – 2.30pm onwards 

For the last couple of years, we have held a very popular and successful 

Easter cake sale. We will be holding this on the last day of term, Wednesday 

27th March. Please could you send in your cake donations for us to sell on this 

day – last year the most popular cakes were the lovely, decorated cupcakes 

which many families made and donated – let us hope that many of you are 

going to get baking again! Many thanks in advance for your generosity. 

Cakes will be on sale from 2.30pm on this day. All families are welcome to collect all children from 

2.30pm onwards and buy cakes on your way home! 

We wish you all a very enjoyable holiday and particularly wish all of our families a very Happy Easter. 

We look forward to seeing you all back to school on Monday 15th April!  

Mrs Jane Rolfe - Headteacher 
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